
 
 

IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

 
María de los Ángeles González     Jose V. Toledo U.S. Courthouse 
Clerk of Court         300 Recinto Sur St., Suite134 
         San Juan, PR 00901 
 
Notice 19-11        MCS Building Suite 222A 
         880 Tito Castro Ave. 
         Ponce, PR 00716-4732 
 

 

Notice to the Bar and the Public 
 

 
In Re: Closing U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the District of Puerto Rico 

 
 

Please be informed that the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the District of Puerto Rico, 

both San Juan office and the Southwestern divisional office will be closed to the public all 

day tomorrow Wednesday August 28, 2019 in light of the passing of tropical storm Dorian.   

This closing will not affect the court’s electronic filing system. 

 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 27th day of August, 2019. 

 

  
       
                 

María de los Ángeles González, Esq. 
   Clerk of Court   


